

NEWS

January 2019



In December we had special guests at the Partnership Board meeting. We had a Question and Answer Session with them. More news about their answers soon.



Parliament recently had a debate on what could be done about Avoidable Deaths of people with learning disabilities and autism. Ministers talked about making sure all staff have training.

This is the link to the debate -

https://parliamentlive.tv/Event/Index/b10b54 96-54a6-4262-bb54-5c74ec58eedf



Some of our members have signed up to volunteer with the Quality Monitoring Project managed by Dial House in Chester. More news soon.



On 30 January we will have a meeting with the Cheshire West and Chester Council Leadership Team. It will be at 10.30 to 12 noon at Northwich Brio. Please contact us by 14 January if you would like to come to the meeting or ask any them any questions.



If you want to know more about any of these things please contact us. ali.peopleschoicegroup@gmail.com www.peopleschoicegroup.co.uk